

Bardsey Primary School

Woodacre Lane Bardsey LS17 9DG
Tel: 01937 572612 Email: office@bardseyprimary.org.uk

Acting Headteacher: Mark Knight

Friday, 26th March 2021

Dear Parents or Carers

Reception Class Additional Training Day

This is to inform you that there is an additional Training Day for Reception staff on Monday, 10^{th} May. This is accepted by the LEA as common practice in schools as it allows the staff to ensure that all Early Years expectations are being met and that the team is cohesive in their judgments.

The Early Years team will be training all day and Reception children will be expected back in school on the following day Tuesday 11th May.

Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause but hope you recognise the benefits to your child's first year at Bardsey.

Yours sincerely

Miss Roylance Reception Teacher













